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Dear Sir, Madam, 
 
 
I am writing with regard to the absolute crucial need for Mona Vale Hospital  
to remain a public hospital to continue serving the community of the Northern  
Beaches. I personally have a heart condition and I fear that in the event of an emergency, that 
mine and the urgent medical needs of others may not be met in a life and death situation where 
urgent life saving support is required. 
 
This facility has served our community well for approximately 55 yrs and must  
not be closed.  
 
Please prioritise the needs of our peninsula community and visitors and the diversity of medical 
needs that will often require urgent care and attention. 
 
 


